
 
January 24, 2018 
 
 
Dear Sector Seventeen, 
 
Thank you for submitting a proposal for the opportunity to have a project funded during 
Treefort Music Fest 2018.  For this inaugural opportunity, eleven artists, three in each 
category, applied.  It was an absolute pleasure to see such a positive response from the 
community and to review the variety of ideas and projects that were submitted. 
 
The selection panel consisted of three members that served to represent the Arts & 
History Commission, Treefort Music Fest, and the local arts community.  The members 
convened to review each proposal and make recommendations on which projects 
would receive funding. 
 
On behalf of the selection panel, I am happy to inform you that your project proposal 
has been recommended for funding! 
 
We are very much looking forward to scheduling a meeting with you to review the 
details of your project, such as the contract and the project’s final location.   
 
In the meantime, please confirm that you are still available and interested in pursuing 
your proposed project by providing us with multiple dates and times you are available 
to meet.  Please, let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your contribution to the cultural community in Boise! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Catina Crum 
Public Arts Assistant 
cecrum@cityofboise.org 
208.608.7789 
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